
 
 

2025 Budget Draft 
 
 

Oak Creek Club Homeowners Association, 
 
 
Enclosed are three options for the 2025 Operating Budget for the Oak Creek Club 
Membership. Additionally, we have included a PowerPoint presentation for the 
community's review. The Board of Directors will vote to adopt the budget for 2025 on 
Tuesday, November 12, 2024.  
 
“As per the governing documents, the Board of Directors is required to adopt a budget 
within 45 days of each fiscal year. Before adoption, the draft budget must be distributed 
to the membership at least 30 days before the end of the fiscal year to notify the owners 
and allow for a comment period”.  
 
If you have any questions or comments about the 2025 budget draft, please contact me 
at (301) 390-1721 or email manager@oakcreekclub.com.  I will be happy to assist you. 
 
In addition, there will be a virtual Budget and Finance Committee meeting on 
Monday, October 21, 2024, at 7:00 p.m. Community reminders will be sent through 
the approved communication channels, including the HOA website, CIRANET, and Text 
Alert. 
 
After a thorough review and consideration by the Budget and Finance Committee, the 
committee evaluated the following options that would impact the monthly assessment: 
  
Option 1: Increase the monthly assessment from $217.00 to $238.00. This would 
involve a $21.00 increase to offset the deficit of $295,848.  
 
Option 2: Transfer $147,924 from the operating reserves and increase the assessment 
by $11.00, resulting in an increased assessment amount of $228.00 per month.  
 
Option 3: Transfer $295,848 from the operating reserve, which would cover 100% of 
the deficit, allowing for no increase in the assessment for 2025. 
 
This budget is based on 1,174 homes and is attached for your review and 
consideration. The 2025 coupon books will be distributed to all homeowners by the end 
of the year. Once the Board of Directors votes on an option at the November 12, 2024, 
Board Meeting, a notification will be sent to the community regarding the monthly 
assessment amount for 2025. At that time, if you are in a Direct Debit program, please  
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ensure that the correct amount is being debited starting January 1, 2025. Direct Debit 
deductions are processed around the third (3rd) business day of the month. If you use a 
bill payer service, please confirm that the correct amount is debited for the correct due  
 
date to avoid late fees. If you want to make your assessment payments online or sign 
up for direct debit, please visit www.gocampmgmt.com, scroll to the bottom of the page, 
and click “Residential Portal.” 
 
Tamika Davis, CMCA® 
On-Site Community Manager – (CAMP) 
Oak Creek Club Homeowners Association 
14505 Mary Bowie Parkway 
Upper Marlboro, MD 20774 
Phone (301) 390-1721 | www.OakCreekClubHOA.com 
manager@oakcreekclub.com 
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